

BURWOOD GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL
P & C Meeting
WEDNESDAY 21 FEBRUARY
7.00 pm – 8.15 pm
pandc.bghs@gmail.com

This meeting followed the BGHS P&C 2024 AGM - see draft minutes [here](#).

Attendance:

Mia Kumar – **Principal**
Katherine Lye – **Deputy Principal**
Julia, Alvarado - **Deputy Principal**
Kara Gabbett – **P&C President**
KT Wlodarczyk – **P&C Vice President**
Marnie M Noor – **P&C Vice President,**
Cat Rodie - **P&C Secretary**
Isaac Kuruvilla - **P&C Treasurer**
Chiara Cenati - **P&C Assistant Treasurer**

Attendees per sign-on register:

Poh Keng Goon
Bryony Mika
Diane Volk
Callantha Brigham
Danielle Elliot

Meeting Chair: Kara Gabbett

Meeting recorded by: Cat Rodie

Apologies:

Mark Drury
Christine Hawkins
Karen Harper

Format: In Person

Start: 8.05pm

1. General Business

Grants Committee - KT

No update

Uniform update - Marnie
Rebate from Lowes \$14,000

2. AOB

P&C funded parent webinars - Cat

No update - waiting on Voula & Liz

Dance for students - Chiara

Julia has contacted DPs at BGHS' associated schools re the disco - no reply so far.

Comedy for a Cause - Kara

New approach to fundraising evening this year

Save the date: 18th May

Anyone keen to be involved email P&C

Jen Moore will be coordinating

P&C Federation Full Funding Matters - Cat

The P&C Federation is campaigning for full SRS funding

Motion: For the P&C to support the Full Funding Matters campaign by writing a letter to the NSW Department of Education and asking parents to sign the petition.

Put forward by Cat.

Seconded: Danielle

Passed

Action: Cat to write letter and create social media post

Motion P&C to fund a fan for the hall kitchen up to \$1000 and a fridge up to \$1600

Put forward by Kara

Seconded by Bryony

Passed

Music Program wish list - Cat

P&C asked Andy to create a wish list of instruments that the P&C might be able to fund when the EOFY sales are on

Wish list is [attached](#)

Some instruments might be better rented from Arts Unit.

Will be a topic for P&C Music Committee (see below)

Action: Raise again at May meeting

Self conducted Quartet - Chiara

Players from Margaret Sutherland String Group have put forward an idea for a new structure. They would like to self conduct, be recognised as part of the music program and play outside the school.

Students took their business plan to Mia, who is supportive of the idea.

Students will meet with Mia again next week.

Other issued raised re music program - Kara

- Communications - Not enough time for EOI
- Network of music contacts
- More planning needed

3. Actions arising from previous meeting

Music program

Action: Kara to look into parent involvement

Result: P&C Music Committee - Andy keen for this to go ahead.

Action - Kara will make list of issues to raise

Gardening Bee / Working Bee

New Action: Bryony & Issac to discuss a plan for a gardening Bee

Tinting or blinds for windows to help keep school cool.

Action: Mia to contact Blind Perfection.

- Push to next meeting

[Attachments](#)

Meeting Closed: 9.07